From: Vin Bhardwaj

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Late night alcohol license - The University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 05 December 2022 16:02:26

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir / Madam

I am an owner of an apartment in Bartholomew Close and I strongly object to the granting of an alcohol license
to The University of Chicago Booth school of Business being granted an alcohol license.

The area is residential and any such late license will cause mass disruption in the area coupled with the nuisance
that is associatd with late night drinking.

Please note, should a license be granted residents in the area will pursue legal proceedings to have the license
revoked.

Kind Regards
Vin

Sent on the go



